AUG 1 0 1982

Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse
Yice President, Nuclear

Edison Plaza

300 Madison Avenue

Toledo, Ohfo 43652

Gentlemen:

By letter dated July 29, 1982, the Division of Licensing (DL) staff
approved your application dated June 22, 1982. This application
requested relief from the hydrostatic testing requirements of the
ASME Code Sectfon XI for certain piping system welds for the Davis-
Besse Nuclear Power Statfon, Unit 1. Fees pursuant to 170.22 were
not remitted with your application.

Based on information provided by the DL staff as the result of their
final review of your application, it has been determined that a Class
111 fee ($4,000) 1s appropriate for this application since the review
fnvolved consideration of a single safety 1ssue. Therefore, you
should remit the sum of $4,000 to this office.

Sincerely,

Original Stgned by:
Reba M. Diggs

Reba M. Diggs
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